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Make sure you use your Healthcare Flexible

Spending Account (FSA) money! Powell's

Healthcare FSA allows you to carryover up to

$550 into 2023 if you re-enrolled for 2023.  The

carryover will not take place until after the 2022

claim filing deadline, 3/31/2023, and any funds in

excess of $550 will be forfeited. The FSA Store

is a great way you can use your funds. Click here

to start shopping!

Annual Enrollment 2023 confirmation

statements will be mailed to your home soon.

Please review your statement carefully to

ensure it reflects the benefits you intended

to elect. If you find an error on your

statement, please call the Powell Benefits

Center at 1-855-855-7610. 

Any newly added dependent(s) during Annual

Enrollment require dependent verification.

Your documentation must be received by the

Powell Benefits Department by Friday,

November 18, 2022. If documentation is not

received, your newly added dependent will be

removed from coverage. Please click here

for the list of documentation.

2023 AE CONFIRMATION 
STATEMENTS

FSA

DEPENDENT VERIFICATION

Questions on Benefits? Check out Powell's Benefit Web Portal, EMPOWERED or call the Powell Benefits Center at 1-855- 855-7610.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
ABOUT YOUR POWELL 

BENEFITS 

Text BENEFITS to 833-234-9576 to receive text 

messages regarding important Benefits 

information.

https://fsastore.com/
https://flimp.me/111p7h
https://powell-benefits.com/us-home/us-current-employees/

